
Delegates Move On 

 

The Spring Model UN 

Conference held annually at 

McKendree University 

continued at 9 AM on 

Wednesday, April 10, 2013. 

This morning my focus was on 

the graduating seniors who 

are currently participating 

in their final Model UN 

Conference. 

 It seems to me that 

Model UN delegates have 

bright futures ahead of them. 

Graduating delegates said 

they plan to attend schools 

such as Purdue University and 

Indiana University. Their 

majors vary from pharmacy to 

psychology and everything in 

between. When asked if they 

felt prepared for the future, 

delegates seemed confident in 

their abilities that will 

take them to the top. They 

said that Model UN has helped 

them prepare for what the 

future holds. “It’s 

definitely helping my 

communication skills,” said a 

delegate representing Mexico 

in the 3rd SCH Committee. 

 After four years of 

dedication to this program, 

it’s hard to see it end. All 

the graduating seniors will 

be missed greatly. Be sure to 

thank all your seniors for 

helping to make you the 

delegate you are today.  

Reporter: Sydney Dal Pozzo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


